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DISTANCE LEARNERS — TERRA NOVA TESTING
February 16, 2021
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Beginning February 22™ , your child will be taking the InView/Terra Nova Assessment, which is
the standardized testing for all Catholic schools in the Diocese of St. Augustine. The purpose of the
standardized testing is to measure learning progress and achievement. The testing dates for
InView/Terra Nova Assessment are February 22"-26". Distance learners are required to complete
standardized testing on campus.

Students are required to wear the school uniform every day. Testing begins promptly at 8:15
am each day. Students are to check in at the gym at 8:00 am for drop off. Temperature checks will be
given at the car upon arrival and students will be escorted to their designated testing area. Please see the
following schedule for pick up times. Student pick up will be at the gym. Students are to be picked up
on time. Any late picks up will receive a fine of $25.

2" Grade Pick Up Times 3'9 Grade Pick Up Times 4™_8™ Grade Pick Up Times

Monday-Thursday 10:45 am Daily 10:45 am Monday, Wednesday,
Thursday 10:45 am

Friday 10:00 am Tuesday and Friday 10:30 am

Please make sure your child is on time for testing. Students who are not present for testing will be in
danger of not receiving a score for the test sessions missed. Students who are on time each day and do
their best for testing will be able to celebrate a successful testing week. The week of March 15"
students who were are on time every day and did their best during testing will be able to wear non-
stressed blue jeans and an appropriate non-uniform shirt every day. Snacks will be provided by the
school during testing. Students can bring a bottled water or tumbler for water.

We would love your help to make this testing experience positive and successful for your child.
Here are some ways that you can help your child at home:

e Make sure your child gets a good night’s sleep

e Make sure your child eats a healthy breakfast, or gets to school early enough to eat
breakfast in the cafeteria

e Encourage your child to try their best everyday

Thank you so much for your continued support. It is greatly appreciated. Remember to
encourage your child to relax and do their best on the test. Please email or call Sister Cynthia with any
questions or concerns. Thank you.

(904)765-6522 or cshaffer@guardiancatholic.com



